
Medical Mutual’s Prior Authorization Requirement 

for Transitions from Acute to Skilled Nursing 

Facilities Reinstated Starting Jan. 24th.  

 

Medical Mutual’s temporary waiver of the prior authorization requirement for transitions from 

acute to skilled nursing facilities will end on Jan. 24, 2023. Beginning Jan. 24th, we will revert 

back to our normal prior authorization requirement for transitions from acute to skilled nursing 

facilities.  

 

 


